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Typographical error - Supplementary bidder’s statement 

Intrepid Mines Limited (ASX: IAU) (Intrepid) has become aware that there is a typographical error in 

section 2 of Intrepid’s supplementary bidder’s statement. 

The error is in relation to the revised closing date of Intrepid’s takeover offer (following extension of 

the offer), which is stated to be 16 January 2018. This is a typographical error, and the correct date is 

16 January 2019, as set out in Intrepid’s notice of extension released to ASX earlier today.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Andrew Crawford 

Company Secretary 
Intrepid Mines Limited 


